
 

Words from our 2010-2011 President 
  

 

STRIVING FOR SWEET SUCCESS, that will be our theme for the year 2010-2011. 

Thank you again for allowing me to serve as your President this year.  I hope we 

can accomplish a lot of good things again. 

  

Debbie and her officers  are to be commended for all their good works.  They will be 

a hard act to follow. 

  

I look forward to seeing each of you at the program meeting on July 14, when Vicki 

Jay will be speaking to us about her trip to Haiti after the earthquake. 

  

We will not have a regular business in July, but instead have our annual “Planning 

Party”.  That will be on Tuesday, July 27, starting about 5:30PM.  It will be at  

Mona’s house and we will have a cook out and plan our next year.  Lots of 

volunteers are needed so if you wish to serve in any way please let me know.  You 

will be receiving more info about the cook out in the next few days. 

  

Here’s wishing each of you a HAPPY JULY 4th week end.   Travel safe.  
  

Glenda Knox 

 

Uptown Midland BPW President  2010 - 2011 
  

 

 

 


